
St. John’s Pre-School Autumn Term – Newsletter 2020                                  

 

Welcome/Witamy/Chào mừng/ยนิดตีอ้นรบักลบัมา 

We would like to welcome you all to the Pre-School (Swans) class. The children have settled in 

really well considering some of them have been away since March.  

Thank you for your patience while we all get to know new routines. Please continue to social 

distance where possible and arrive at the setting as close to drop off/pick up time where you 

can.  

Thank you also for your understanding regarding water bottles. We have made the decision to 

use cups rather than water bottles. We will encourage the children to access water regularly, 

they also have water or milk during snack time. 

If your child is unwell, please do not send them to setting and try and inform us of the reason 

your child is ill. Please contact us on nursery@stjohnswey.dsat.org.uk or 01305 785790. 

Please ensure you can all access Tapestry as this is how we will continue to relay any messages to 

you such as accident forms and intimate care forms. Please let a member of the team know if 

you are having problems logging on. 

 

Details 

Please update any details that may have changed over the summer holidays, mobile numbers etc. 

It is vitally important we have the correct details to be able to contact you if needed. 

 

Lunch boxes  

If your child is staying for lunch, please put a cold pack inside your child’s lunchbox. It is also 

beneficial to us if your child’s belongings are clearly named. 

 

 

Wanted 

We are in need of items for our home corner! If you have any old utensils that you no longer use 

or are updating your kitchen we would be grateful if you could donate your old ones to us. Thank 

you.  
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Coats & Suncream 

Please could you ensure your child brings a coat to school, now the weather is getting cooler. We 

encourage the children to access the garden in all weathers! Alternatively if the weateher is 

expected to be warm, please ensure your child has suncream applied brfore the session and 

brings a named hat. A member of the team will apply a top up of cream if your child is here all 

day, please provide named cream if this is the case.  

 

 

 

Topic 

Our autumn term is expected to be very busy. As well as encouraging the children to settle in to 

a new routine, we will be spending time looking at a new book called ‘Here We Are’ by Oliver 

Jeffers. We will also be introducing our new addition to the team; our Colour Monsters. These 

are colourful cuddly toys that Kirsty kindly made for us during the summer holidays. The colour 

monsters are also accompanied with a book, we will look at the book with the children and 

encourage them to talk about their feelings.  

 

 

 

September; Danny, Harley,    October; Harry, Maja, Sophia, 

 November; Elliott-James, Isabelle, Robin,  

 

 

Facebook page 

Please follow our Facebook page for helpful 

hints and information. 
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